
 

 

 

Dear RFC-7 Corridor Advisory Group members, 

  

The Management Board of RFC-7 Corridor is pleased to invite you to participate in 

the next Advisory Group meeting which will be held on 2nd April 2014 from 11.00 

a.m. to 14.00 p.m.  in Sopron (Hungary). This time the hosting partner is GYSEV, and 

they kindly offered for us a site visit at the Terminal and the marshalling yard as a last 

agenda item. 

Among of other topics to be discussed we would like to inform you about the yearly 

PaP requests for 2014/2015, the latest developments of the corridor concept in 

Europe, extension-procedure of Orient-East/Med corridor.      

 The detailed agenda and organisation details of the meeting will be sent in short 

time to the registered participants. If you interested, we are ready to organise a bus-

service from Budapest to Sopron too if it would be more appropriate for your travel-

plan. [Please, note that Sopron is located by 57 km from Vienna, 95 km from 

Bratislava and 210 km from Budapest]. 

  

Please, be so kind as to confirm your participation at the RFC-7 AG meeting to 

the e-mail addresses rfc7secretariat@mav.hu or secretariat@rfc7.com not later 

than 14th March 2014 and note if you need any travel assistance! 

  

Please, save this important date in your calendar!  

 If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat. 

  

Best regards, 

RFC7 Secretariat 
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